


PERMIAN BASIN UNDERGROUND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON APPLICATIONS FOR 
WATER WELL DRILLING PERMITS

September 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.
District’s Office
708 West St. Peter Street, Stanton, Texas



Notice is hereby given that the Permian Basin Underground Water Conservation District (District) will hold public hearings on multiple permit applications seeking authorization to drill non-exempt wells, which have been subject to notices of protest under District Rule 15.  The District’s Board will consider whether each protesting party qualifies as a party under Texas law and the District’s rules and, if so, will declare the hearing contested and conduct a contested hearing.  Persons may submit written comments regarding any of the applications at the hearing, by mail to the District, P.O. Box 1314, Stanton, Texas 79782, or by email to permianbasin@pbuwcd.com, although these comments cannot be considered evidence in the hearing on an application.  The applications subject to these hearings include: 


	Applicant

	Landowner
	Protestants
	Well Location
	Brief Explanation of Proposed Permit

	Santa Rosa Well Service
	Wishbone Water
	Larry Kargl and Jimmy Kargl (Texas Oil and Water LLC)
	1 mile east of the town of Stanton, Texas

NE ¼ of Sec. 18, Block 35,
Survey T&PRR TIS
	The applicant requests authorization to drill 9 wells in the Ogallala aquifer at an estimated maximum rate of withdrawal of 150 gallons per minute. The groundwater would be used for fracking/rig supply purposes in Martin County.



